
www.okinawa.usmc-mccs.org/DriverEducation

We are seeking motivated individuals to instruct and certify
students via the MCCS Driver Education Program on Okinawa.*

*This is an individually contracted non-SOFA position.
Interested individuals should contact the Driver Education Program at 645-5823 

(098-970-5823) or via email at driver.education@okinawa.usmc-mccs.org 
for more information and qualifying criteria.
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